
 
 
 

COVID-19 Guidelines for In-Person 2022 Programming 

In line with CDC guidelines, the ICAA intends to hold the Walking Tour of Prospect Park on May 15, 2022. The 
ICAA’s utmost goal is to provide a safe and academically enriching environment for our students to learn about the 
history and current practice of classical architecture and design, and will be adopting the following COVID-19 safety 
guidelines for this course. Please carefully review the following guidelines.  

1. Every participant, instructor, and teaching assistant for the Walking Tour of Prospect Park must provide proof 
of vaccination prior to joining the in-person program by submitting a scan of the front and back of their CDC 
COVID-19 Vaccination Record Card. The Vaccination Record Card must show that they have received a 
booster shot, provided that it has been at least six months since their second dose of the vaccine (or at least 
two months for those who received the Johnson & Johnson vaccine). 
 

2. All participants must agree to follow current and evolving CDC and New York State COVID-19 safety 
guidelines, and agree to exercise appropriate caution for the duration of the program, including personal time 
outside of instructional hours. 
 

3. Efforts will be made to provide as much outdoor instruction as possible, and students will be required to mask 
while indoors and physically distance, in accordance with CDC and New York State guidelines.  
 

By attending this program, you acknowledge that you have read and agree to follow the above listed safety protocols, 
and understand that they may be subject to additions or changes as federal and state safety recommendations evolve. 
 
Note: All information pertaining to the COVID-19 vaccination will be kept completely confidential to the ICAA, and 
will not be shared with anyone outside the organization or other participants in the Intensive. 


